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Welcome to the New Frontier

January 22,2016

Oregon Public Utility Commission
P.O. Box 1088
Salem, OR 97308-1088

Subject: OAR 860-200, Qualified Project Determination — Application of Frontier
Communications — Docket UM 1761

Dear Filing Center,

Pursuant to OAR 860-0200-0100(b) Frontier is submitting a written request to Commission staff
to confirm completeness of Frontier’s application for a qualified project. Please feel free to

contact me at (503) 645-7909 if you have any questions.

Sincere}y

Renee Willer
State Regulatory Manager
Frontier Communications
503.645.7909




